
FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
We exist to glorify God through seeking the lost, building up believers,  

and equipping workers to serve God. 

 
"Your testimonies are wonderful; therefore my soul keeps them. 

The unfolding of your words gives light; it imparts understanding to the simple."  

(Psalm 119:129-130) 
 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 27, 2024  

WELCOME 

Announcements (screen) 

 

CALL TO WORSHIP 

#472 A Lamp and A Light (Responsive Reading) 
 

WORSHIP THROUGH PRAISE 

Invocation  

#184 “Thy Word”  

#824 “Ancient Words”  

 

WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING 

Special Music- Bell Choir 

Children’s Time 

Dismissal for Children’s Church (Age 3-1st Grade) 

Pastoral Prayer 

Offering- (Doxology) 

  

WORSHIP THROUGH THE WORD 

Scripture: Psalm 119:1-8  

Message: Humble Reliance (Pastor Jesse Sternke) 

 

WORSHIP THROUGH COMMITMENT 

#571 “Trust and Obey” 

 

 

 

 

 

 
First Baptist Church ~ 4102 190th Street ~ George, Iowa 51237 

712-475-3440 ~ fbcgeorge.org 

Pastor, Jesse Sternke ~ 507-370-3368 ~ pastor@fbcgeorge.org  

Secretary, Crystal deBoer ~ 712-298-2124 ~ secretaryfbc@frontier.com 

mailto:secretaryfbc@frontier.com


OPPORTUNITIES THIS WEEK 
 SUNDAY –  9:00 am- Sunday School/Bell Choir  

    10:00 am- Morning Worship Service 

6:30 pm- Discipleship U 

 WEDNESDAY- 6:30 pm- Awana 

   7:00 pm- Youth 

    7:00 pm- Adult Prayer Meeting & Bible Study 

 NEXT SUNDAY- COMMUNION SUNDAY 

9:00 am- Sunday School 

    10:00 am- Morning Worship Service 

    6:30 pm- Discipleship U     

************************************************************************************ 
10-20-24     Sunday School Morning Worship           

WE CAME                    50            127 

WE GAVE        $89.00      $13,679.16      

                                    

Morning Organist/Pianist: Katie Sternke 

Greeters: Doug & Donna DeBoer 

Greeters Next Sunday: Greg & Sharon DeBoer 

Nursery: Terresa Wagenaar 

Children’s Church: Rachel Kramer 

************************************************************************************ 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

************************************************************************************ 
Cherish House baby bottles are in the Foyer.  Your coins can make a difference in the lives of young 

mothers and their children.  The proceeds of this fundraiser will go back to Cherish House in the lakes 

area.  Bottles are due back to church by October 30. 

******************************************************************************************** 

First Baptist Church will be selling Holiday Cut Out Cookies 24ct and Cinnamon Roll Dough 12ct Rise and 

Bake to raise money for church camp scholarships and youth group activities.  Orders need to be turned 

in by November 3rd with MONEY.  They will then be delivered to church on November 6th.  The price is 

$15 for the cookies and $13 for the cinnamon rolls per box.  

******************************************************************************************** 

We are looking for Greeters for 2025.  If you were a Greeter in 2024, we will plan on you greeting again 

unless you let Crystal know.  If you’d like to be added to the list, let us know. 

******************************************************************************************** 

We are collecting items to pack 50 Thanksgiving Bags during our November Ladie’s Night in November. 

Items are needed by November 10. There is a sign up in the Foyer.  

Stove Top Turkey Stuffing Mix, Turkey Gravy in a Jar, Instant Mashed Potatoes, Canned Kernel Corn, 

Canned Green Beans, Cookies 

******************************************************************************************** 

We will be packing boxes for Operation Christmas Boxes after church on Sunday, November 10 after a 

soup and pie lunch. If you have any other donations, please refer to the list in the Foyer. We hope to 

pack 100 boxes! Group 5 is asked to work in the kitchen.  

******************************************************************************************** 



October is Pastor Appreciation Month! We are thankful for you, Pastor Jesse! You are a blessing to this 

church, and we thank God for you! 

 
 
 


